
 
211 Holmes Street West - Suite 201 
Detroit Lakes, MN 56501 

ph: 218-846-0436 – em: prwdinfo@arvig.net 

 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

Please take notice that the Pelican River Watershed District Board of Managers has 
scheduled a public hearing to receive public comment under Minnesota Statutes § 
103D.341 regarding the District’s proposed revisions to its Rules on Wednesday, February 
12, 2025 at 8:30 AM, at the District’s Office located at 211 Holmes St. W, Wells Fargo Bldg., 
Suite 201, Detroit Lakes, Minnesota, 56501. 

 

The proposed revisions to the Rules may be viewed on the District’s website here: 
https://prwd.org/project/revised-rules-update/ or, by contacting Administrator Tera Guetter 
at tera.guetter@arvig.net. 

 

A Zoom link request may be made by contacting the office by 3:30 PM on 2/11/2025 at 
218-846-0436 or by emailing prwdinfo@arvig.net. 

January 17, 2025 

 

https://prwd.org/project/revised-rules-update/

